
COVID 19 UPDATE 

Scamps Gymnastics is Open! 

We have made many changes to our program to provide a safe environment for our 
students, parents, and staff.   Among the changes…class sizes will be smaller, start 
times staggered to maintain safe traffic flow, lesson plans designed to keep students 
socially distanced, gym and lobby cleaning increased, and daily screening and 
temperature checks of staff who wear masks at all times.  A complete list of our 
policies and procedures can be found here. 

Pursuant to the Governors Executive Order #83 declaring a Public Health Emergency 
and Emergency Order #1 relating to preventing the spread of COVID-19 by requiring 
face coverings in certain situations, face masks will be required for all participants in 
our program except for children in the parent and me classes( parents will still be 
required to wear a mask) effective Saturday, August 1, 2020. 

We appreciate everyone’s understanding, support, and cooperation as we all do our 
part to help control the spread of COVID-19 in our community.  We would also like to 
thank all our parents for your trust and patronage and assure you that our staff will 
continue to strive to provide all our athletes with a safe and fun learning experience. 
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http://live-scamps-gymnastics.pantheonsite.io/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Scamps-Reopening-Policies-Procedures-8-1-20.pdf

